

Information for Energy Marketers

Enbridge Gas Inc. receives Ontario Energy Board approval to forego filing a July 1, 2020 QRAM application in light of the COVID-19 pandemic

On May 25, 2020, Enbridge Gas submitted a letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) proposing to forego filing a July 1, 2020 QRAM application. This was proposed in response to forecast increases to commodity costs at a time of great challenge and uncertainty for our customers as a result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. Enbridge Gas recently received approval from the OEB to forego filing a July QRAM application and hold rates normally changed through the QRAM constant until its October 1, 2020 QRAM application.

Enbridge Gas will carry any natural gas costs incurred on behalf of our customers, and we will reevaluate market prices at our next scheduled rate adjustment in October.

If you have any questions about this information, please contact Rob DiMaria or Patrick Boyer.